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Report	on	business	conducted	at	the	Probus	
mee7ng	Tuesday	13th	November	2018	

There	were	four	guests	-	Wayne	Klein	–	a	guest	of	Ron	Warrilow,	Frank	
Robinson	–	a	guest	of	Don	Huff,	Mark	Sadgrove	–	a	guest	of	Ron	Warrilow,	
and	Rob	LoviA	–	a	guest	of	David	Chatland.	

Three	new	members	were	inducted	-	George	Arnold	sponsored	by	Bob	
Dechert,	Joe	Boudreau	and	Ken	Harrison	sponsored	by	John	Rose.		

We	received	advice	from	Bruce	Taylor	that	due	to	personal	commitments	
he	regreAably	will	not	be	renewing	his	membership	this	year.	

Health	and	Welfare	-	Bert	Blackwood	provided	news	of	our	members,	
acMng	on	behalf	of	Ron	Morgan.	

Fellow	member	Grant	Raven	sadly	passed	away	suddenly	at	North	York	
Hospital	on	October	26th.	Bob	Doran	aAended	the	celebraMon	of	Grant’s	
life	and	a	donaMon	on	behalf	of	the	club	has	been	passed	to	the	Lions	
Club	towards	dogs	for	the	blind,	as	requested	by	Grant.	

The	sad	news	of	Ron	Morgan’s	wife	Joanne’s	passing	on	November	3rd	
was	shared	with	the	members,	and	a	card	of	condolence	was	placed	for	
members	to	sign	aVer	the	meeMng.	

Don	Blanchard	is	in	the	Ross	Memorial	Hospital,	and	we	wish	him	a	
speedy	recovery.		
	 	
The	posthumous	Club	Founders’	Award	was	presented	to	Reid	Watson’s	
wife	Marion	and	his	daughter	Cathy	by	the	Rosemary	Botner,	the	
President	of	Vernon	BC	Probus	Club	last	Thursday	at	their	monthly	
meeMng.	

Finally	the	good	news,	that	Gerald	Brown	is	back	with	us	aVer	some	
health	issues,	but	Bert	issues	a	note	of	cauMon	that	Gerald	has	had	his	
driving	licence	returned	and	is	back	on	the	road.	

The	next	mee7ng	of	your	Management	CommiGee,	which	will	be	on	
Tuesday	4th	December.	John	Saunders	has	volunteered	to	serve	as	our	
new	Director	of	CommunicaMons,	and	Peter	Kratzmann	as	our	Director	of	
Social	AcMviMes	!	

Our	next	club	mee7ng	is	our	Christmas	lunch	at	the	Lindsay	Golf	Club	on	
Tuesday	11th	December	with	wives	and	partners.	80	Mckets	were	sold	on	
the	day	and	menu	choices	collected.	Any	addiMonal	members	who	wish	
to	aAend	please	contact	Bert	Blackwood,	who	is	collaMng	numbers.	

Our	speaker	Sher	Leetooze	was	introduced	by	Bob	Doran,	and	gave	a	very	
interesMng	presentaMon	on	nurses	serving	in	the	first	world	war,	bringing	
tears	to	the	eyes	of	several	members,	including	your	new	President.	
There	will	be	a	recording	of	her	talk	available	for	those	members	unable	
to	aAend	on	the	club	website	:	www.lindsaymensprobusclub.com		

President	John	closed	the	meeMng	with	a	story	about	a	“true	golf	buddy”.	


